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Since 2005 Carlo and Barbara Zaccarelli have been running a business model, which developed

into Cleeve House Ltd., at our beautiful property in Wiltshire, Cleeve House. Not only have they been
able to host many FFWPU events — workshops, seminars, worship services, the Annual Gathering
Festival, etc. — they have also been able to develop various professional activities, including wedding
services, bed & breakfast, a tea room and other private hire functions.

The time is soon coming, however, when Carlo and Barbara would like to retire. The National Council is
working with the FFWPU Trustees and Finance Committee to investigate new business proposals that
would allow Cleeve House to continue serving the educational activities of the FFWPU as well as
generating profits which could be both reinvested into the property and donated to the charity.

Business proposals are being accepted for consideration at this time. If you have an idea for a business
model that you would like to offer for the use of Cleeve House, please submit a proposal by Monday 31st
October to FFWPU HQ. A detailed breakdown of figures would be required, with predicted income and
expenses, as well as a clear explanation of the business vision.

This is an exciting and unique opportunity for anyone who has a great idea for the use of Cleeve House.
Not only could someone develop their own business on the property, but they would also be serving the
FFWPU. Our community in the UK is truly blessed to have such an asset that we can use for our
activities. Cleeve House has a rich history — you could be a part of its future!



